
Wednesday 2nd April 

Class Photos 

Friday 4th April  

Trainer Day in exchange for choco-

late for our Easter Bingo event  

Wednesday 9th April 

Easter Eucharist 1030am—all wel-

come to join us in St. Paul’s church 

Easter Lunch  

Thursday 10th April  

Easter Experience  

Easter Family Bingo 330pm in the 

school hall  

Friday 11th April 

Easter Experience  

School closes 315pm  

Sunday 13th April 

Palm Sunday service 1030am at St 

Paul’s Church  

Tuesday 22nd April 

INSET 

Wednesday 23rd April  

School reopens 845am  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy Mother’s Day to all our amazing mum’s and 

those who take on the role of mum for our children. 

You do an incredible job and we hope you loved your 

cards.  

A huge thanks to our school community who came and 

took part and cheered on our cross country runners at 

Astley Park on Saturday. The children were a credit to their families and school and made us very 

proud. A special well done to Esme who came second in the Year3/4 girls race. Thanks to the staff 

who gave up their time to enable this event to happen.  

Our year 3 children made us incredibly proud on Wednesday when they took part in their Trust ex-

perience to Liverpool. Great behaviours and attitudes and a fun day out exploring Liverpool and en-

joying a ferry ride on the River Mersey.  

Last week, our attendance dropped significantly in comparison to the 

rest of the half term. We hope that for these last 2 weeks, we can see 

that rise back up to 97% across school.  

As always, if you have any questions or require any support or guid-

ance, please do not hesitate to get in touch. We are always here to 

help. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Burger  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31st 2025 

Reception 89% 

Year 1 91% 

Year 2 91% 

Year 3 94% 

Year 4 94% 

Year 5 84% 

Year 6 93% 

Whole School 91% 



March 31st 2025 

ECO News  

COMPETITION TIME!! Eco Community leaders are asking you to create a 

poster to remind us to turn off the lights when we leave a room. The post-

ers will be used around school to ensure lights are turned off when we are 

not in rooms, this will help to reduce the amount of electricity we use each 

day, helping us to reduce our carbon footprint. There will be a KS1 and KS2 

winner and runner up, posters can be made electronically or by hand.  

The closing date for this is Wednesday 23rd April. You can hand these into your 
class teacher and they will be passed on to Mrs Sanderson.  
 
Reminders for our school community 
We are looking for donations of indoor plant for our school, please drop them off at the school office. Your donations would be much appreciated to en-

hance our learning environments in school.  

Please also remember that we are able to recycle your batteries. If you have any used batteries that you need to dispose of, we have a box situated in the 

main office. You can drop your used batteries at the office with Miss Harrison. 

Any other contributions for our outdoor learning spaces are most welcome, no matter how small. We love being outside and enjoy engaging with our envi-

ronment.  

Thank you for supporting us in our quest to improve our school and environment.  

Mrs Sanderson and Community Leaders  


